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PROVINCIAL LOCKDOWN 
December 26, 2020-January 9, 2021 

On December 21, 2020 Premier Ford made an announcement that beginning at 12:01 a.m. on 

Boxing Day, December 26, 2020 the Province of Ontario will be on Lockdown. This Lockdown 

will be from December 26, 2020 until Saturday January 9, 2021. 

What this means is Ontarians should stay home to the fullest extent possible. Trips  outside of 

the home should be limited and for essential purposes only (accessing health care and 

medication, grocery shopping, child care and exercise alone or with people in your household 

(the people you live with) and in the community where you live, walking pets when required 

and supporting vulnerable community members to meet the needs above).  

Indoor organized public events and social gatherings are not permitted except with members of 

the same household. (people you live with). Continue to maintain 2 meters of physical 

distancing from everyone outside of your household, wear a face covering indoors and 

outdoors if physical distancing cannot be maintained. Face coverings should be tightly fitted to 

cover the nose, mouth and chin. Scarves and bandanas are insufficient. 

STAYING HOME IS THE BEST WAY TO PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS! 

MUNICIPAL SERVICES DURING LOCKDOWN 

SPORTSPLEX-CLOSED 

December 24. 2020-January 9, 2021 

 

MUNICIPAL OFFICE-CLOSED  

December 24, 2020 at noon-January 4, 2021 

January 4-8, 2021 CLOSED TO PUBLIC  

but OPEN INTERNALLY 

(You can contact us by phone 705-248-2441 or e-mail-

twpmacd@onlink.net) 

 

LANDFILL-REGULAR HOURS 

“CLOSED SATURDAY DECEMBER 26, 2020” 

 

ROADS-REGULAR WINTER MAINTENANCE 

 

 

WINTER ROAD SAFETY 

Although winter is slow coming this year we 

would like to remind everyone about road safety. 

Please do not park on municipal roads from 11:00 

p.m. until 7:00 a.m. The Road Crew goes out in 

the early hours to ensure the roads are ready for 

school busses and those travelling to work. Do 

not push snow across the road. This creates a 

hazardous situation for those travelling our roads 

but also for our equipment with frozen snow and 

ice clumps.  This is also illegal under Section 181 

of the Highway Traffic Act so you could receive a 

ticket. We need to keep our roads safe so we ask 

that everyone do their part. 

January 2021 Regular Council Meetings 

will be Tuesday January 12 and Tuesday 

January 26, 2021. 

 


